Monday, November 13, 2023

Dear Families of Our Lady of Providence School,

We are excited to invite you to our upcoming Christmas concert titled “Christmas at the movies". The
concert will take place on Wednesday, December 20th, with two shows available at 1:30 P.M. and 6:00
P.M. We kindly request that all students arrive at school by 5:45 P.M. on Wednesday, December 20th,
dressed in their themed attire for their performance. This will ensure that they have enough time to
prepare and get ready for their wonderful show. When you arrive to school, please have your
child/children go directly to their classroom. We ask that you please stay for the entire duration of
the Christmas concert as each class has put in a lot of effort to make this truly memorable. Your
support and presence will mean the world to our students. Please note that the doors will open at
5:45pm, and seating will be on a first come, first serve basis. We encourage you to arrive early to
secure your seats for the show. We are eagerly looking forward to having you join us for a delightful
Journey through Christmas films. So, sit back, relax, and enjoy the show!

Popcorn and water will be available for purchase at each performance. Popcorn will be provided by
Kernels in individual bags. The flavours are Butter Salt, White Cheddar, Dill Pickle, and Salt & Vinegar.
The cost per bag is $2.00 and the bottles of water are $1.00.

Additionally, we have attached a calendar with themed days at OLOP for the month of December. We
encourage your child to participate and bring some Christmas cheer into our building. Lastly, on
December 6th, we will be having our 1st Christmas lunch tradition where students are encouraged to
represent their colour house. We hope your child will participate and enjoy this festive event.

Thank you for your ongoing support, and we cannot wait to celebrate the holiday season with you
and your family!

Warm regards,

Our Lady of Providence Staff

To help us plan accordingly, please indicate below whether your child will or will not be attending the
night performance. This will allow our teachers to make necessary arrangements.

Student Name:

o My child can attend the 6:00 P.M. performance on Wednesday December 20t

o My child cannot attend the 6:00 P.M. performance on Wednesday December 20t



